CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA
WWW.manitowoc.org

August 5, 2015

TO: Mayor and Common Council
FROM: Board of Public Works
SUBJECT: Quotes for Ferric Chloride for Wastewater Treatment Facility

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the August 5, 2015, Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to open
quotes for furnishing ferric chloride for Wastewater Treatment Facility, QM-15-5.
Deputy City Clerk reported receiving two envelopes. Same were opened, read out loud,
and are as follows:

Total Base Bid
Kemira Companies, Inc. S 487/ton
PVS Technologies Inc. S 513/ton

The Board unanimously recommended referring to the Director of Public
Infrastructure for tabulation.

Very Truly Yours,
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Deborah Neuser
Acting Secretary Board of Public Works
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Jennifer Hudon, MPA, City Clerk/Deputy Treasurer
CITY HALL - 900 Quay Street - Manitowoc, WI 54220-4543
Phone (920) 686-6950 - Fax (920) 686-6959 - jhudon@manitowoc.org
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